
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 26, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VIII.L.  
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval to Purchase Bus Surveillance Cameras – 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of eighteen 3 Camera Systems and thirty-four 2 Camera Systems, 
including installation, from Pro-Vision Video Systems, Byron, Michigan, for a total 
amount of 99,820.68. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase from the Safety and Security category of the technology budget of the 
2013 bond fund will complete the cameras needed to outfit all buses in our current 
school bus fleet.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 
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